
Foundation Stage Newsletter September 2018 

 

Welcome to Foundation Stage.  

 

All the children have settled in 

really well and have made a great 

start to their time in school. If 

you have any questions, please 

come and speak to your child’s 

class teacher.  

 

Topic 

 

Our current topic is “All about 

Me”. 

 

 
 

We have been finding out if your 

child has any pets at home, what 

their favourite toys are and 

using our senses to explore 

different objects. 
 

Please look out in our windows 

for what your child could bring 

in to school to help with our 

topics. 

 

Our next topic will be “Under 

the Sea”. We will finish the term 

with an Autumn topic. 
 
 

 

 

Library 

 

We will be visiting the school 

library on Thursdays. Your child 

will bring one book home. Please 

make sure that it is brought back 

to school the following Thursday 

so they can change it.  
 

 
 

Helping your child at home 

 

On Monday 24th September we 

will be sending home a phonic 

pack with the 5 sounds (m, a, s, 

d, t) we have been learning in 

school. Please help your child 

practise saying and writing the 

sound. Bring the pack back the 

following Monday and we will put 

in the next 5 sounds.  We will 

also be sending reading books 

home during this week. 

Reminders 

 

Please make sure you have 

written your child’s name on all 

their clothes and shoes.  

Children are only allowed to wear 

stud earrings in school and 

during PE lessons. 

Please could your child have 

some spare clothes in their PE 

kit in case of any toilet 

accidents. 

Reading workshop 

 

We will be holding a reading 

workshop for all reception 

parents where we will show you 

how we teach reading and 

phonics in school. It will give you 

a chance to ask any questions.  

 

 

Save the date 

 

Tuesday 9th October 9.00am and 

6.00pm in Class 1 

 

Thursday 18th October 3.30-

5.30pm Parents Evening 

 

Monday 22nd October 3.30-

7.00pm Parents Evening 

 

Wednesday 24th October TD 

day. No children in school on this 

day. 

Wellies 

 

Please can you send your child in 

with a named pair of wellies as 

we will be spending a lot of time 

in the garden. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Please come and chat to us if you have any questions.  


